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Dear Parents/ Guardians

Thank you for taking the time to read the following information for March.
St. Patrick’s Day

School will be closed on Friday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day.

Easter Holidays

School closes at 12 noon on Friday 31st March for Easter Holidays and reopens on Monday 17th April .

Parents Association/Easter Raffle

Please find attached raffle card and information.  All support greatly appreciated.
Green Schools Biodiversity Flag
Congratulations to our newly appointed Green Schools committee who will be working with Mr Foy towards a Biodiversity Flag! 

Committee Members:  Oisin Gaye, Tyler Maguire, Molly Bracken, Jason Langan, Dylan Nevin, Darragh Gaye, Katie-Lei Kelly, Holly Smullen, Ned Gavin, Lily Barrett, Eimija Hartmane.
Science Blast

Well done to 5th and 6th class for their wonderful project on The Digestive System which received an excellent review last week at Science Blast in the RDS.
Cake Sale
5th and 6th class are organising a Cake Sale on Thursday 16th March to raise funds for our Outdoor Classroom at the back of the school. We would be delighted with your support from 9.30am until 11am in 5th and 6th classroom.
Seachtain na Gaeilge 
Various activities are taking place in all classrooms to mark Seachtain na Gaeilge;  Tráth na gCeist, Céilí Dancing, Play agus Tae! 
First Confession and First Holy Communion

Congratulations to 2nd class on celebrating the sacrament of First Confession last week. They look forward to celebrating their First Holy Communion on Saturday 13th May. Further details from class teacher nearer the time. 

Spelling Bee Westmeath Final

We wish Caleb Daly the very best of luck in the Westmeath Spelling Bee Final which takes place on Wednesday 15th March.

Daffodil Day
2nd 3rd and 4th class are very busy getting ready for Daffodil Day which takes place on Friday 24th March. This is an annual event at our school to raise funds for the Irish Cancer Society.  Items for sale will include Daffodils, back packs, tea towels, note cards, hydro flasks, pens, shopping bags, teddy bears, pins, badges and cooler bags. These will be on sale at the school gate from 9am on that morning. Please support!
Reminder: Absences

It is very important that all pupil absences are explained and notified to the school via Absence Notes.  I wish to remind you that the school is obliged to inform TUSLA of any concerns we may have regarding unexplained absences exceeding 20 days. Please ensure that you inform the school using the Absence Note upon your child’s return to school following any absence.
Yours sincerely

Pauline O’Hara

Principal

____________________________
